
Attention Tenants 

Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are pleased to inform you that our scheduled 

landscaping services will be taking place on [Insert Date]. The maintenance team will be 

working throughout the property to enhance the beauty and health of our landscape. 

We kindly ask that you keep windows closed and vehicles moved from the parking areas to 

ensure safety and efficiency during the landscaping process. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to the management 

office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Name] 


